
The Robert Lee community 
band will practice Monday, 
October 20th, at 7 pm in the 
high school band hall.  They will 
have their final practice Tuesday, 
October 28th.  A big thank you 
to all who have participated in 
the band this year.

The Coke County Retired 
Teachers Association will meet 
Monday, October 20, 2014.  
The noon luncheon will be held 
at the First Baptist Church in 
Bronte.  All retired school 
personnel of  Coke County---
come join us!

(Continued from page 3)
informed the council that the 
road paving project is projected 
to begin September 22, 2014, if  
the weather cooperates. 

Mr. Guthrie informed the 
council he would be resigning at 
the October meeting. 

Mrs. McWright informed the 
council of  an ongoing issue with 
business owned dumpsters being 
too full and overflowing into 
residents’ yards.  Mrs. Thorn is 
looking into seeing if  all trash 
needs to be bagged for 
businesses.  Mr. Sandusky 
requested letters be sent to the 
business with the problems to 
inform them if  they can’t take 
care of  the problem, they will be 
required to each purchase their 
own dumpsters.

Mr. Sandusky informed the 
council of  Mr. Boyd being 
interested in becoming an 
ordinance officer for this side of  
Coke County.  He currently 
can’t write ordinance tickets.  

There being no further 
business, the meeting was 
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On the 8th day of  October, 
2014, I impounded the following 
estray:

Kind of  Animal: Bovine
Breed: Longhorn
Color: Red and White
Sex: Male
Age: Approximately 1-2 years
Size: Approximately 500lbs
Brand, Marks, Identifying 

Characteristics: Botched Brand 
on Left Hip, Tipped Horns

And, on the 8th day of  
October, 2014, I filed a 
NOTICE OF ESTRAY in the 
Estray book of  Coke County, 
Texas.

I have made a diligent search 
of  the register of  recorded 
brands in Coke County, Texas, 
for the owner of  the said estray, 
but the search did not reveal the 
owner.

Notice is hereby given that, if  
the ownership of  said estray is 
not determined by the 30th day 
of  October, 2014, said estray 
will be sold at public auction/
sheriff’s sale at PRODUCERS 
LIVESTOCK AUCTION SAN 
ANGELO, TEXAS

WITNESS my hand this 8th 
day of  October, 2014.

Wayne McCutchen
Sheriff  of  Coke County, Texas
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NOTICES
...More Classifieds adjourned.

(Continued from page 8)
Panzer, Devin Rasco, Dillon 
Solis

Crystal Chavez, Gavin 
Gibson, Abby Gott, Audrey 
Mink, Abbi Sorrells

Cole Alley, Hailey Bennett, 
Charlie Cano, Stormie Lewis, 
Heath Rasco, Tanner Rutledge, 
Shianne Solis

Franck Cano, Matthew Meyer, 
Riley Meyer

Congressman Michael 
Conaway encourages all 
students interested in attending 
the military service academies to 
apply for a nomination.

To be considered for 
appointment to a service 
academy, an applicant must 
meet eligibility requirements and 
be nominated by an authorized 
person, including a member of  
the U.S. Senate or U.S. House of  
Representatives.   There are five 
service academies: The United 
States Air Force Academy, 
Naval, Military, Merchant 
Marine, and Coast Guard. 

The application process for 
the class of  2019 is open.  All 
applications must be received at 
Congressman Conaway’s San 
Angelo office by October 22, 
2014.  The address for his San 
Angelo office is 33 East Twohig 
Ave., Suite 307, San Angelo, 
TX, 76903.  The telephone 
number is 325 659-4010.

Please find the application at  
Conaway.house.gov or call or 
write his San Angelo office to 
have one sent to you.  

The eligibility requirements 

for an applicant include: United 
States citizenship;  a resident of  
the 11th District and at least 17-
years-old but not older than 22 
on July 1, 2015, on the year of  
admission.  Selection is based on 
SAT and Act test scores, class 
rank, grade point average, 
extracurricular activities, and 
leadership potential.

If  you have any questions, 
please contact JoAnne Powell at 
325 659-4010.

Beef  has a strong history in 
the Lone Star State and Texas 
cattle producers recently voted 
to further invest in their 
business.

That investment—the Texas 
Beef  Checkoff  - began October 1.

"Amid the consecutive years 
of  severe drought, the U.S. cow 
herd dropped to the lowest it’s 
been since the 1950s," said Coke 
County Farm Bureau President 
John Ross Copeland . "As cow 
numbers fell, so did the annual 
funds collected to support the 
beef  industry."

That triggered cattle industry 
organizations to ask the Texas 
Department of  Agriculture 
(TDA) for a referendum, 
creating a state beef  checkoff  
administered by the Beef  
Promotion and Research 
Council of  Texas.

The dollar-per-head ranchers 
will pay into the state checkoff  
program will allow Texas 
producers to conduct beef  
promotion, marketing, research 
and education programs for 
consumers in Texas and around 
the globe.

"Lack of  rainfall, extreme 

temperatures and the need for 
ample forages are risks Texas 
cattle producers face every day," 
said. "But the state checkoff  will 
help alleviate those risks by 
driving the demand for beef  and 
bringing profitability back to the 
cattlemen."

The state-level checkoff  
program is financed through a 
refundable assessment at each 
point cattle are sold in Texas. 
The state dollar will supplement 
the national checkoff  program, 
which producers approved in 1988.

The Prudential Spirit of  
Community Awards were 
created in 1995 to recognize 
students in grades 5 –12 who 
have demonstrated exemplary 
community service.  These 
prestigious awards sponsored by 
Prudential Financial Network in 
partnership with the National 
Association of  Secondary 
School Principals and are 
presented annually on the local, 
state and national level.

Students who are eligible to 
apply should currently be 
enrolled in grades 5-12 and be 
legal residents of  the United 
States and have participated in a 
volunteer activity during the past 
year.  The deadline to apply is 
November 4, 2014.

For information on how to 
apply, please pick up a flyer in 
the Bronte Elementary School 
office or the Bronte Counselor’s 
office.  You may also access 
additional information and an 
application at http://
spirit.prudential.com 
or http://www.nassp.org/spirit 
or call (877) 525-8491.
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Robert Lee Care 
Center is searching for 
qualified & motivated 

professionals and 
paraprofessionals to 

join our team. 
We provide health 
insurance for our 

employees, with no cost 
to the employee, paid 

vacations, flexible 
hours, rewards, and 

incentives. 
We are currently 

accepting applications 
for Director of  Nursing 
with 3-5 years of  long 
term care experience 
and strong leadership 

skills.
Robert Lee Care 

Center is also accepting 
applications for
RNs and CNAs.

Please come in and fill 
out application.  We are 

located at 307 W. 8th
ST. Robert Lee, TX 
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